
Submitter: Theresa Ball 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB3090 

Dear Chair Nosse and Members of the committee. 

My name is Theresa Ball and and from Baker City, Oregon. I am writing to you in 

opposition of HB3090 which will implement a Vape Ban in Oregon.  I have been 

smoke free for over ten years and I used flavored vapes to help me to stop smoking.  

HB3090 will only hurt the adults who use vapes to stop smoking. We need better 

enforcement of current laws-not new ones that are ineffective.  I am asking you to 

please vote no on HB3090.  

 

Theresa Ball 


